
 

 

Year 4 Curriculum Newsletter - Summer 1 

Celebrations from last half 

term 

 
 

We took part in a fantastic visit to Wollaton Hall to 

complete a workshop about Ancient Greece! 
We made circuits in Science. 

We took part in Rugby sessions with Nottingham 
Rugby Club to develop our skills. 

PE this half term 

 

PE lessons will take place on Tuesdays. Your child needs to 

come to school in their PE kit on these days.  
PE kit that can be worn to school is: 

 White or blue t-shirt 

 Black/Blue trousers or joggers 
 Blue jumper 

 Plain trainers 

Jewellery is not allowed to be worn and hair must be tied 
back. 

Key dates for Year 4 

 

Date for trip: Tuesday 6th May – provisional date for visit to 

Trent Bridge to complete river study. Date to be confirmed as 
soon as possible. 

Date for multiplication check: beginning from 9th June 
Date for parent showcase: this will be held in Summer 2, linked 

to the topic of Poland. 

Homework 

 

We have a new homework grid for our topic of rivers and 
mountains this half term. We have attached this to this 

letter. Please complete these at home with your child and 

bring them in to share with the class! We look forward to 
seeing them. 

Reading at home 

 

Reading at home is so important to support your child’s 

progress at school. Your child should have 1 banded book 
that is at their reading level, and 1 reading for pleasure book. 

They can read either at home. Please aim to read 3 times a 
week at home with your child and record this in their reading 

diary. 50 reads = 1 gold token for the reading vending 

machine! 

Reminders 

 

Your child needs to bring to school daily: 

 A named and filled water bottle 

 Reading book and reading diary 
Please do not allow your child to bring any toys, additional 

pencil cases or fidgets into the classroom, unless this has 

been agreed with the teacher.  
Your child can bring in a nut-free healthy snack to eat or 

bring a small amount of change for tuck shop at breaktime. 
Water should only be brought into school in water bottles. 



How can you help at home? 

 

The children will be taking the statutory Year 4 multiplication 

check this term. Please practice times tables recall 
at home as much as possible, and use Times 

Tables Rockstars to practice the speed at which 

your child can answer questions. This will be a 
huge help! 

If you need a log in, please let us know. 

Thank you for your continued support! 
The Year 4 team 


